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DGAP - a service of EQS Group AG. 
The issuer is solely responsible for the content of this announcement. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

1. 
DESAG Vermögensverwaltung G.m.b.H., Hamburg, Germany informed us on June 
03, 2015 pursuant to Art. 27a(1) WpHG thereby making reference to the 
exceedance of the threshold of 10% or a higher threshold from May 28, 2015, 
as follows: 

a) Aims underlying the acquisition of the voting rights (Article 27a, 
Section 1, Sentence 3 of the WpHG) 

The transaction underlying the attribution of the voting rights does not 
serve to generate a trading profit for the notifying party, nor is it 
designed to implement strategic objectives. 

The notifying party does not plan to acquire further voting rights within 
the next twelve months by means of a purchase or by any other means. 
The notifying party does not currently intend to exert an influence on the 
appointment or removal of members of the issuer's administrative, managing 
and supervisory bodies. 

The notifying party does not intend to bring about a material change in the 
issuer's capital structure, in particular as regards the ratio between 
equity financing and debt financing, and the dividend policy. 

b) Source of the funds used (Article 27a, Section 1, Sentence 4 of the 
WpHG) 

The voting rights were acquired by way of contribution in kind by the issue 
of shares of DESAG Vermögensverwaltung G.m.b.H. to the contributing 
shareholders. 

2. 
AROSA Vermögensverwaltungsgesellschaft m.b.H., Hamburg, Germany informed us 
on June 03, 2015 pursuant to Art. 27a(1) WpHG thereby making reference to 
the exceedance of the threshold of 10% or a higher threshold from May 28, 
2015, as follows: 

a) Aims underlying the acquisition of the voting rights (Article 27a, 
Section 1, Sentence 3 of the WpHG) 

The transaction underlying the attribution of the voting rights does not 
serve to generate a trading profit for the notifying party, nor is it 
designed to implement strategic objectives. 
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The notifying party does not plan to acquire further voting rights within 
the next twelve months by means of a purchase or by any other means. 

The notifying party does not currently intend to exert an influence on the 
appointment or removal of members of the issuer's administrative, managing 
and supervisory bodies. 

The notifying party does not intend to bring about a material change in the 
issuer's capital structure, in particular as regards the ratio between 
equity financing and debt financing, and the dividend policy. 

b) Source of the funds used (Article 27a, Section 1, Sentence 4 of the 
WpHG) 

The voting rights were acquired solely by way of the attribution of voting 
rights (article 22, section 1 no. 1 of the WpHG). No equity funds or debt 
funds were used to finance the acquisition of the voting rights. 

3. 
Mr. Alexander Otto, Germany informed us on June 03, 2015 pursuant to Art. 
27a(1) WpHG thereby making reference to the exceedance of the threshold of 
10% or a higher threshold from May 26, 2015, as follows: 

a) Aims underlying the acquisition of the voting rights (Article 27a, 
Section 1, Sentence 3 of the WpHG) 

The transaction underlying the attribution of the voting rights does not 
serve to generate a trading profit for the notifying party, nor is it 
designed to implement strategic objectives. 

The notifying party does not plan to acquire further voting rights within 
the next twelve months by means of a purchase or by any other means. 

The notifying party does not currently intend to exert an influence on the 
appointment or removal of members of the issuer's administrative, managing 
and supervisory bodies. 

The notifying party does not intend to bring about a material change in the 
issuer's capital structure, in particular as regards the ratio between 
equity financing and debt financing, and the dividend policy. 

b) Source of the funds used (Article 27a, Section 1, Sentence 4 of the 
WpHG) 

The voting rights were acquired solely by way of the attribution of voting 
rights (article 22, section 1 no. 1 of the WpHG). No equity funds or debt 
funds were used to finance the acquisition of the voting rights. 

4. 
Mr. Alexander Otto, Germany informed us on June 03, 2015 pursuant to Art. 
27a(1) WpHG thereby making reference to the exceedance of the threshold of 
10% or a higher threshold from May 28, 2015, as follows: 

a) Aims underlying the acquisition of the voting rights (Article 27a, 
Section 1, Sentence 3 of the WpHG) 

The transaction underlying the attribution of the voting rights does not 
serve to generate a trading profit for the notifying party, nor is it 
designed to implement strategic objectives. 

The notifying party does not plan to acquire further voting rights within 
the next twelve months by means of a purchase or by any other means. 

The notifying party does not currently intend to exert an influence on the 
appointment or removal of members of the issuer's administrative, managing 
and supervisory bodies. 

The notifying party does not intend to bring about a material change in the 
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issuer's capital structure, in particular as regards the ratio between 
equity financing and debt financing, and the dividend policy. 

b) Source of the funds used (Article 27a, Section 1, Sentence 4 of the 
WpHG) 

The voting rights were acquired solely by way of the attribution of voting 
rights (article 22, section 1 no. 1 of the WpHG). No equity funds or debt 
funds were used to finance the acquisition of the voting rights. 
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Language:     English 
Company:      Deutsche EuroShop AG 
              Heegbarg 36 
              22391 Hamburg 
              Germany 
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End of Announcement                             DGAP News-Service 
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